
RE-OPENING TWO LISTED BUILDINGS
ON 

FORE STREET LOSTWITHIEL

           

** PRESS RELEASE **

As Mayor of Lostwithiel I am delighted to announce that Lostwithiel Town Council has 
been awarded a grant of £199,101 from the Good Growth Cornwall & Isles of Scilly 
Shared Prosperity Fund - Community Levelling Up.

Please follow the link below to the full Cornwall Council press release:

https://ciosgoodgrowth.com/project/re-opening-two-listed-buildings-on-fore-street-
lostwithiel/

As Mayor I am so excited that Lostwithiel Town Council has been awarded this CLUP 
money.  It will enable us to re-open two Listed Buildings which have been closed for 
many years.  We can restore life to them with a new sense of purpose and this simply 
would not have been possible without the CLUP funding.  The uses we have planned 
will help maintain and revitalise the economy of our established town centre and 
provide local people, visitors and tourists with an opportunity to further immerse 
themselves in the heritage of our medieval town.

Councillor Karin Henderson
Mayor of Lostwithiel
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